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24 October 2014 

SELECTIVE HIGH SCHOOL APPLICATIONS FOR YEAR 7 2016 

 

Dear Parents, 

As a parent of a Year 5 child it is time to consider applying for a government selective high school for Year 7 

entry in 2016. 

An information package is available from the school office for parents and students considering applying. 

Applications are made by the parent online and this process will close on Monday 17 November 2014. 

The Selective High School Placement Test will take place on Thursday 12 March 2015. 

If you are interested in receiving the information package, please complete and return the slip below to 

school as soon as possible. 

 

 

Mandy Ryan          Bek Zadow 

Assistant Principal         Principal 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

SELECTIVE HIGH SCHOOL APPLICATIONS FOR YEAR 7 2016 

Yes, I would like an information package regarding the selective high school applications for Year 7 entry in 

2016. 

Student Name: ____________________________________________ 

Signed: __________________________________________________ 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


